
 

Treasurerõs Two Cents Worth 

 
Thanks to all who paid their dues on time. If you have not p aid yet and 

wish to rejoin, please send your dues to P.O. Box 21727, LOUISVILLE, KY 

40221-0727. This year, due to the increasing number of members, the 

Treasurer would greatly appreciate having all monies paid to the club 

in check form rather than cash.  

   

Thanks in advance for your help.  

 

 
Laura Wood  
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FROM THE PEN OF THE PREZ 

 
We are starting 2016 off on a great note with a renewal of 118 

members!  We also just finished the Carl Casper Car Show where we 

won 1 st place for our display and lots of 1 st and 2 nd  place trophies for 

our members.  Thanks to all who helped us set up -a total of 30 people 

were there to help.  Thanks to all the members who entered their cars 

for their hard work, dedication, time and money spent making this a 

winni ng display.  Thanks to everyone who showed up Sunday night to 

help tear down the display -we were finished in record time!   

 

A special thanks to Troy for all his hard work, commitment, and 

contacts.  Thanks to everyone who stopped by during the weekend -

we hope you were proud of the display.  I appreciate every club 

member who came out to work and visit and those who had their cars 

in the display.  

 

 
ThanksñButch  Hume  
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Carl Casper Custom Auto Show 2016, another great year for the club!  
Congratulations to the trophy winners and  

FCCC for Club Participation Award  
 

 

First Place Winners    Second Place Winners 
*Perry Risinger & Kay Curley        *Brad & Stephanie Dowell 

*Maryln Klotz          *Mike & Terri Chambers 

*Sherry Baker-Barrineau        *Rod & Gerry Ramsey 

*Brett & Donnette Houchin 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The club would also like to thank: 

¶ Troy Bennett ð all the time he donates to the Carl Casper Shows to make them a success 

¶ Laura Wood and Bonnie Oerther for bringing grub to the hard working crew 

¶ Mike Chambers for donating the paint and repainting all the boards 

¶ Jerris Wise for building brackets for everyoneõs display sign 

¶ Club members who volunteered their time to set-up and tear down the display 

¶ Thanks to Lance Ross and John Ballard for transporting all the Vettes to and from the fairgrounds 

 

 

 

 

    

Butch Hume & Laura Wood  

Sherry Baker-Barrineau  

       Brad & Stephanie Dowell  

Brett & Donnette  Houchin  

Mike & Terri Chambers  

Marilyn Klotz  



Trophy Winners of Carl Casperõs Judged Cars 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          

 

  



 
 

 

  

 


